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Order of Worship 
Humble Yourself 
Prayer 
Crown Him with Many Crowns 
Redeemed 
A Mansion, Robe, and Crown 
Scripture Reading 
How Great Thou Art 
In Christ Alone 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
What the Lord Has Done in Me 
Salvation Belongs to Our God 
Sermon 
All to Jesus I Surrender 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 
Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

father - lung cancer 
• Bill Johnson - health concerns 
• Mariann Gamble, Melanie Henry’s 

sister-in-law, cirrhosis of the liver 
is much improved 

• Steven Christy - recovering from 
surgery 

• Gwen Smith, former member - 
asked for prayer for family 
members 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium - Adult Class 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium - Adult Class 
North Classroom - Ladies Class 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ
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Community 
Children’s Ministry  The Summer Quarter begins NEXT SUNDAY, 
June 2.  Ask the Coles or Kettrens today how you can help with 
Sunday morning or Wednesday classes.  If you’ll be in and out this 
summer you can still help out by signing up to substitute. 

Promotion Sunday - June 2  Children in Pre-K through LiveWires will 
move up to the next class on Sunday, June 2. 

Children’s Worship has ended for the summer.  It will resume in 
August at back-to-school time.  Tell Sheri Greenwood thank you for 
all her time and effort to make Children’s Worship possible! 

Wednesday Evening Ladies Class  Ladies are invited to join us for a 
time of organized prayer for Westwood on Wednesday nights in the 
North Classroom (at the back of the auditorium).  See April Everhart 
for more information. 

CAMP WESTWOOD - AUGUST 3  Save the date for Westwood’s one 
day VBS and school supply give away! 

Camp Westwood Planning Meeting - June 1, 9-11am  See Ladd 
Kettren for more information. 

Mark Your Calendar 
JUNE 
June 1 - Camp Westwood Planning Meeting 9-11am 
June 16 - Father’s Day - Donuts with Dad 
JULY 
AUGUST 
August 3 - CAMP WESTWOOD 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Jason Davis - Benevolence  
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  
Jesse McCracken - Grounds 

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Madeline Roseke  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 
 New Zealand 

Nursery 
May 26: Tamera Lange 
June 2: Lannea Pemberton
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